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Comments: Please consider this a very strong objection to use the Categorical Exclusion for the Dan Antonio

Drilling Project. This is an important area in our local ecosystem and indeed in our country. In addition to its role

as a potential home, we hope, to the Yellow-Billed Cuckoo, a federally threatened 

species, it is an important habitat for many other species. 

My extended family and I have enjoyed this area for many years. We know that it can't be duplicated or replaced.

We all believe that any decision regarding its future must be made with all due consideration and care. This

cannot and will not happen if a Categorical Exclusion is granted. Thank you. 


